

Wimborne Orienteers EGM Result

On Friday 15 March 2013, Wimborne Orienteers held an EGM at Canford School to determine the future direction of the club.

The motion put to the voting membership was:

"That Wimborne Orienteers is dissolved and that Wimborne Orienteers amalgamate with Wessex Orienteering Club to form a new orienteering club with a new identity."

Of the 101 members entitled to vote under the club constitution, 68 votes were cast, with 28 in favour and 40 against the motion. There was a clear majority against the proposal and the motion was not passed.

Given this mandate, Wimborne Orienteers will continue to exist as an independent club. The committee will continue to manage the affairs of the club and provide quality, competitive and above all enjoyable orienteering for its members.

Andy French

Chairman Wimborne Orienteers